
UE Sideliners (Soccer) Board Meeting 

Date: 8/16/16 

Attendees:   

Name 6/29/16 7/25/16 8/16/16    

Tammy Taylor  

(Co-President) 

X X X    

Alicia Abbadessa 

(Co-President) 

X  X    

Maria Beach 

(Co-Vice President) 

X X X    

Andrea Palmeri 

(Co-Vice President) 

X  X    

Christie Havel 

(treasurer) 

X X X    

Paul Mollo  

(Co-secretary) 

X      

Hope Mollo  

Co-secretary) 

X      

Chuck Smith X      

Karen Lavelle X X X    

Patty Lett  

(Past President At 

Large) 

X X     

Thuy Cataldo (Past 

Treasurer at large) 

X      

Tom Lavelle  X X    

John Herzing  X     

Maureen Moretin   X    

 

Agenda: Meeting 

Budget Christie presented updated budget sheet which reflects 

decision made at prior meetings on expenses and incomes. 

   

 

Priorities/Expenses • T-Shirts - Maria had t-shirts made and has them 

ready to be distributed at bottle drive on Saturday. 

• Game Day Shirts for the Varsity Boys and Girls.  Have 

not been ordered yet.  Tammy will send the coaches 

an email to remember the game day shirts. 

• Homecoming Picnic: Parade date is Saturday, 

October 8th.  As soon as a theme is announced plans 

will be made to start making the  floats.  Volunteers 

are needed to head up each float. 

•  

• Black and Orange Night:    Josh Gannon or Andrea 

Putrino need to be contacted to get a final game date 

settled for this event. 

• Website (UE Soccer):  Christie renewed website and 

paid fee $86,   and also Website domain name fee 

 

of$30.    

• PO BOX Fee:  $130 annually.  The p.o. box will be 

renewed for this year should be due in November. 

• Parent Meeting -  Alicia will confirm meeting time 

with coaches and an email will be sent out to parents. 

• Banquet:  Maria  contacted Traditions and locked in 

the date of Sunday November 13th from 4:00-8:00.  

A $500 deposit is required. The cost per person is 

$14.00 for adults and $10.50 for children cost 

increased $.50 this year.  Other fees will be applied 

to the per person cost. 

•  

Finances No finance report was given.    

 

 

Memberships Dues will be $30 this year.  Christie updated membership flyer 

to change the new membership fee to $30.  Tom Lavelle is 

getting car stickers printed and will have them ready for 

Saturday’s bottle drive.   

 

 

Fundraisers 1. Bottle drive:  Christie has contacted the Can Man who 

will bring supplies for the drive.  Date is set for August 

20th.   Information has been posted on our website and 

Facebook page.   

2. Apparel Sale:  Tom & Karen are still working with a 

company in Binghamton and should have flyers and a 

link ready for orders soon.  There will be many choices 

and some new items added this year.    

3. Roma’s bottle drive - Christie contacted Romas to 

continue the progressive bottle drive.  She will also get 

a flyer to distribute and post on website and Facebook. 

4. Rossi’s fundraiser - Patty contacted Rossi’s and we 

need to pick a Wednesday for the fundraiser.  The date 

of October 12th has been decided.  We will contact John 

and make sure this date works for Rossi’s. 

5. Son’s of Italy spaghetti dinner. Alicia will go online and 

try and book September 29th for the dinner. Jim 

Spacaforno is contact.   All tickets will have to be 

presale tickets.   (Make $4 per person, charge $10 per 

person).  2 weeks before we need to give them a count.   

6. Our Fund Fundraiser - Tammy has contacted the our 

fund rep and this fundraiser should be up and running 

by August 20th.   

7. Applebee’s Breakfast (Date: 9/11)  Paul will organize 

and Tammy will be in charge of raffle baskets.  Many of 

the board members have offered to help make baskets.  

We will also try to get each team parent to organize a 

basket supported by each team. 

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned.  At 9:30PM   

Next Meeting Date August 31st  at 8:30PM at the Galley  

Possible Agenda Items Fundraising, Dues, decide what we post on the website, bylaws.    

 


